
 
 

GFL Holiday Schedule Changes 
 
 

Just a reminder our operations will be closed Monday May 31, 2021. 

Please see the updated pickup schedule below: 

 

• Monday 31st - Closed, Pick-up postponed to Tuesday 6/1 

• Tuesday 1st - Pick-up postponed to Wednesday 6/2 

• Wednesday 2nd - Pick-up postponed to Thursday 6/3 

• Thursday 3rd - Pick-up postponed to Friday 6/4 

• Friday 4th - Pick-up postponed to Saturday 6/5 

 

As always, please remember to place your waste at the curb the night 

before to ensure pickup as our crews may start earlier than normal. 

 

 
The GFL Team would like to thank you for your patronage  

& 
 Wish all of our customers a Safe and Happy Memorial Day Holiday! 


